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March 2, 1962

We are celebrating the 75th Anniversary of the founding of the
Mount Zion Hospital and Medical Center during the week of April 8, 1962.
Among the distinguished guests who will participate during that week is
Dr. F. H. C. Crick of Cambridge. He will deliver the annual Franklin I.
Harris Memorial Lecture on Monday, April 9th at 8:15 p.m. in our Nurses
Auditorium. The title of his presentation is "The Nature of the Genetic
Code",
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You are cordially invited to attend Dr. Crick's lecture and also
to be our guest at a dinner in honor of Dr. Crick. The dinner will precede
Dr. Crick's lecture and will be held in the hospital dining room at 63:00 pom.

We hope that you can attend.

Sincerely,
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A. B. Sirbu, M.D.
Chief of Staff
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